
How to Accumulate Your Financial Information in One Place 
for the Benefit of Your Spouse or Executors 

 
 If the person in your family who had previously handled the finances died, what would the surviving 

spouse or executor find?  Would they find everything neatly organized or would they have to go through the 

deceased’ desk, unfilled papers, file cabinets, and numerous boxes to at least partially understand the family’s 

finances? 

The last 30 minutes of the “Planning Your Funeral Workshop” that was presented by Deacon Kimball 

Arnold on May 21st was devoted to reviewing a workbook that was assembled by Ron Davis on how you can 

efficiently organize your and personal and financial  matters in one place.  Since the feedback from the 

participants on the entire seminar led by Kimball was so positive, Ron Davis decided to lead another seminar 

focusing on just the “Workbook to Help You Organize Your Personal and financial Matters”.  

Please Join Ron Davis, for a 45 minute workshop to discuss and begin the process of leaving a very special 

gift to your spouse or executor – the gift of organized and complete personal and financial information. 

 

 
When: Sunday, July 31, 2016 – 15 minutes after 10 AM service 

 
Where: Parish Hall  

 
Please call the church office, 928-778-4499, to register for the workshop 

so Ron will have an estimate of how many books to prepare. 
 


